
NEWSLETTER www.caryphotographicartists.org April 2019

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS: 
Bob Gagnon joined CPA in March.  Welcome! 

BURNETTE BLAKELY:  
Many CPA members attended Burnette’s 
Memorial Service on March 30.  Thank you to 
all that could attend.  It was a lovely ceremony  
to honor our friend and the heartfelt turnout 
meant a lot to his family. 
Another friend of Burnette’s, Susan 
Duchesneau, has graciously donated $250 to 
Cary Photographic Artists in Burnette’s 
memory because she knew how much this 
organization meant to him. 
  
CELEBRATING MEMBER 
NEWS: 
Barbara and Mike Guin are the featured 
artists at Chefs Palette Restaurant for the month 
of April.  The exhibition, titled In and About 
Water, contains 18 canvas and framed prints of 
images all having some relationship to water. 
The show will be on display April 1 - 29.  No 
formal reception.  Please stop in a take a look 
anytime Monday - Saturday  5 - 9pm. 
Lynne Necrason will be exhibiting her first 
solo show at Through This Lens Gallery.  There 
will be an opening reception April 19, 6 -9 pm 
and an artist talk on May 11, 3 - 5 pm.  Sylvan 
Sculptures is a collection photos of winter trees 
in varying atmospheric conditions from fog to 
snow and includes images from Lynne’s A 
Tranquil Morning juried into LensWork’s 
Seeing in Sixes 2018 publication. 

Melissa Theil and Bobby Nicks will have a 
wildlife photography exhibit called There are 
no Ugly Animals at Cary Townhall April 27 - 
June 24.  Reception date will likely be May 31 
but that date could change. 
Fran DeRespinis was juried into three exhibits: 
the 2019 Small Works Exhibit at Studio 
Galleries of Key West, Key West Florida (one 
image),  the 50th Anniversary Treasury of Art at 
the Vienna Arts Society, Vienna, Virginia (two 
images) and Exposed: Nudes in Art 2019 at 
Litmus Gallery and Studios, Raleigh (one 
image). 
Jon Meyer was awarded two First Places 
International Color Awards.  One was in the 
Americana Category and the second got First 
Place in the Fine Art Category.  Jon was also 
named the Amateur Photographer of the Year! 
His “In the Mind’s Eye,” solo exhibit at the 
Boston Psychoanalytic Society and Institute 
remains on display through June. 
Bob Cassanova has six photographs on display 
at Bel Air Arts Center in Rocky Mount until 
June. 

CALL FOR ART: 
Town of Cary is hosting the 40 Years of Cary 
Greenways Photography Contest.   Submit up  
to three images made along any of Cary’s 
greenways or trails.  Twenty winners will be 
displayed at Bond Park Community Center.  
Deadline to apply April 15.  Free to enter.  
Details at:  https://www.townofcary.org. 
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PROGRAMS: 
April 10 - Tommy White: Retouching, Adding 
Drama and Mood.  Tommy is back to expand 
on the program he did for us last year.  He will 
start with some of his straight out of the camera 
raw images and walk us through his process of 
bringing out his vision, accentuating important 
elements, minimizing distractions, etc.  See 
some of Tommy's work and the workshops he 
leads at www.tommywhitephotography.com  

April 24 - Jim Northrup: Travel 
Photography. 

Please email new program ideas to 
juliadaniels@yahoo.com.  Include presenter 
name, area of expertise, and contact info. 

CPA EXHIBITIONS: 
Holly Springs Cultural Center: Scott is still 
accepting submissions for this May 1 - June 30 
show.  Our exhibit will be in the entry hall and 
main hallway at the cultural center.  This is a 
popular center with high daily traffic, and is 
known for hosting excellent exhibits.  There is 
space for about 35 photographs.  There is a 36” 
size limit.  This is a first come, first served, 
members only show.  Send up to two entries to: 
scottmais@gmail.com. If sending two, indicate 
your first priority.   If there is only room to 
hang one of your photos, your #1 choice will be 
hung.  Please include all of the following 
information: 
Your name, Print title 
Price or NFS (if NFS state value for insurance) 
Phone, Email 
Dimensions:Width” x Height”  

OUTINGS:   
April 15 -  Historic Yates Mill, Mill Heritage 
Tour.  4620 Lake Wheeler Road. 1:00 - 
2:00pm. Attendees must make prepayment to 
Bob.  Meet at the Visitors Center 12:40 to 
1:00pm to get checked in.   A minimum of 8 
participants and no more than 16 persons can 
attend the tour.  For 8 participants to attend the 
cost would $8 and some change. Cost go down 
if more attend. 
The park is a 174-acre wildlife refuge and an 
environmental research center offering a lot of 
photographic opportunities. Contact Bob if you 
plan to attend.  bob_culver1@yahoo.com 

CPA CRITIQUE STUDY 
GROUP:   
CPA MEMBERS ONLY.  Join some of your 
peers on April 18, 4:30 - 6:30 p.m. at the Cary 
Arts Center for image critiquing.  We will view 
each others images and offer gentle feedback. 
To participate, send up to 4 jpeg photos to Beth 
Page at brpage0056@gmail.com by April 16 .  
Only send photos if you are attending.  Please 
use the following naming convention: 
1CPA_filename_date (where “1” represents 
image 1 in a batch). Max file size 1080 pixels H 
x1400 pixels W up to 800KB. 

CPA/NCMA: 
Four Seasons North Carolina Museum of Art 
Photo Workshops:  The Spring Macro 
Photography Tour is in the books!  Thank you 
to all CPA volunteers.  We had a great turnout. 

The next tour will likely be late summer.  Stay 
tuned for details. 
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LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES: 
Chris Richman, M.Photog., CPP, is 
conducting a one day creativity workshop 
through Professional Photographers of 
America.  It will be held in Durham on May 20, 
9-5pm.  For more information and to register, 
visit https://www.ppa.com/events/super-one-
day/find-a-super-1-day-class-near-you.  
Scroll down to Let’s Get Our Creativity On!. 

JC Raulston Arboretum Photo Walks:  
April 25 - 10am-12pm. The topic is Abstracts. 
Most walks are $20 for Arboretum members 
and $30 for non-members.  Get more 
information by clicking on pertinent links on 
the calendar HERE. 

CHECK THIS OUT: 
Photographer and best selling author Kate T. 
Parker will be at Quail Ridge Book Store, 
4209-100 Lassiter Mill Rd, on April 30 at 7pm  
doing a presentation and signing event for her 
new book: The Heart of a Boy: Celebrating the 
Strength and Spirit of Boyhood.  The book 
“shows the true heart of a boy in 200 
compelling photographs” and text.  

Eyes on Main Street 5th Edition, April 27-
Aug 4.   Launch Weekend starts April 27, 
10am-10pm. To see this year’s events visit: 
eyesonmainstreetwilson.com  

North Carolina Museum of Art  - Within the 
Frame Photography Exhibition. On display 
until July 21.  An interesting collection of 
images that reveal scenes within mirrors, 
frames, windowpanes, and other constructions.  

CPAÕS ONLINE PRESENCE: 
CPA's Meetup Group is becoming more 
active!  We had the greatest number of 
attendees in a long while attend the Mollie 
Issacs program last month.  Most of the new 
visitors learned of us via our Meetup page.  Our 
goal is to have every CPA member be an active 
participant in the Meetup group to help 
demonstrate we are a vibrant club. 
Meetup is an ideal tool for keeping apprised of 
programs and getting reminder emails!  There is 
no cost to you for joining meetup.com.  Once 
you have a profile (which can be very limited or 
very detailed, your choice) you search for Cary 
Photographic Artists and join our Meetup 
group.  If you are already on Meetup, please 
make sure you are a member of the CPA group 
and that you RSVP to events. 

CPA's Facebook page is a great platform for 
showing your latest photographic work, asking 
questions, finding shoot buddies, selling gear, 
sharing info, etc.  To find our group page, go to 
the search bar at the top of your FB page and 
type in Cary Photographic Artists.  Once our 
group pops up, click on it and then click on the 
request to join.  Facebook is free and offers 
many levels of security so that you can 
participate, stay informed, and be seen as little 
or as much as you like. 

CPA's website has a lot of good information.  
Under the “Education” tab, you can find 
information on over 40 photography related 
topics such as: exporting from LR, shooting 
waterfalls, understanding histograms, guideline 
for submitting to our digital shows, etc. 
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Under the “links” tab, there are links to some of 
our members’ photography websites.  Just click 
to take a look! 

The website also hosts photo galleries from 
CPA shows, a calendar with upcoming events, 
maps for parking around the Cary Theatre, etc. 
 

PHOTO OPPORTUNITIES:  
Plants Delight Nursery & Juniper Level 
Botanic Garden is open to the public only a 
few days a year.  Open Nursery and Garden 
Days: May 3-5.  Friday and Saturday hours 
are 8:00 am - 5:00 pm.  Open Sunday 
1:00-5:00 pm. Photographers welcome. 

MEMBER TIPS: 
Creative Live is an excellent source for 
video tutorials and classes at reasonable 
prices.  They often have good sales and 
regularly host free classes to watch. 

Ask Tim Grey’s daily questions have 
addressed many of my own. Subscription to 
his e-newsletter is free. 

CPA BOARD: 
Our Board of Directors has had a few changes.  
Jon Meyer is now the VP and John Lapp is 
the Treasurer.  Much appreciation goes to 
former Treasurer, Siva Pattabiraman for the 
many hours he contributed to CPA. 
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Barbara Guin 
Newsletter Editor
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